


If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
Enquiries@publicservice.govt.nz. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed 
documents on the Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicky Dirks 
Manager – Ministerial and Executive Services 
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission 
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[STAFF IN-CONFIDENCE]

This email was sent from someone outside of Te Kawa Mataaho. Please take extra care.

Thank you!

[STAFF IN-CONFIDENCE]

From: Bryce Wilkinson <brycew@capecs.com> 
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